
 
 
 
 
 
June 10, 2014 
 
 
 
 
DAWN SALAVER 
QWEST CORPORATION 
1801 CALIFORNIA ST 
10TH FLOOR 
DENVER CO 80202 
 
 
RE:  Advice No. C20-2014 
 
 
On April 16, 2014, Qwest Corporation filed a special contract between Qwest and 
a confidential customer. 
 
Pursuant to a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of June 10, 
2014, the Commission determined to take no action on the special contract. 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
503-378-6200 
Fax:  503-373-7752 
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